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Chairman Thompson and Members of the CommiƩee, 

I am submiƫng my tesƟmony supporƟng SB208.  First off, I want to express my feelings about drop 
boxes.  I believe drop boxes are totally unnecessary.  Kansas allows almost a week of early voƟng at 
mulƟple locaƟons, plus mulƟple locaƟons on the day of elecƟon.  All those locaƟons have a ballot box 
you can drop your ballots in, and those places have employees making sure the box is secure.  If you can 
get to a drop box, you can get to a polling locaƟon.  With that said, this bill is a step in the right direcƟon.  
One box, located at the elecƟon office, and being monitored during business hours is an improvement.  
Again, I am voicing my support of SB208.   

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 

 


